
The federal government promised to remove fish
farms from BC waters by 2025. That means it has
to happen this year!

But the feds are dragging their feet on this issue,
and have yet to come up with a Transition Plan.
They are even considering renewing licences this
June for another 6 years!

Time to ramp up pressure—

when it comes to protecting wild

salmon, failure is not an option.

ACTION TOOLKIT FISH FARMS
Clayoquot
Action

1 DO NOT BUY FARMED SALMON.
Always ask if it’s wild or farmed—
tell your family and friends.

2 HELP SPREAD THE WORD.
Follow Clayoquot Action on Instagram,
Facebook and Twitter. Please like and
share our posts to help reach more
people! #fishfarmsout

3 SIGN UP FOR THE eNEWS.
You will be the first to hear about news,
upcoming events, and actions you can
take to help protect wild salmon.

4 ADD YOUR VOICE.
It just takes seconds to send your letter
to the Fisheries Minister. Let your
friends know you’ve signed!

5 MAKE YOUR SUPPORT VISIBLE.
Put a sticker on your water bottle or
bike… and help spread the word by
rockin’ our Clayoquot Action t-shirts
and hoodies.

Here are some easy steps

to help protect wild salmon:

https://clayoquotaction.org/
mailto:info@clayoquotaction.org
https://www.instagram.com/clayoquot.action/
https://www.facebook.com/clayoquotaction/

